
 

 

To:​ Superintendent, Board of Education 

From:​ Irene Byrne, Chief Financial Officer​  

Date:​ June 9, 2025 

Re:​ 2025 Tax Rate Request 

 

It is recommended that the 2025 Tax Rate Request (L4029) be approved for the following levy amounts: 

●​ 18.00 mills for voted operating  

●​ 3.14 mills for voted debt  

 


